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This Week
QEII Connections: The next date and theme for QEII Connections is 07/02/23 - 

Phonics. It will be held in the Studio from 12-1pm.

Relationship Week: Next week is our Relationship Week. Students will take part in 

PSHE lessons each day about ourselves and our relationships. We will be developing our 

sense of self and learning about different types of relationships. As part of our family 

work, we will need some photos of your family members. Please send photos of 

important family members to your child's class teacher with a brief explanation of who 

each person is. We look forward to sharing our Relationship Week work with you!

Safer Internet Day: It is Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 7th February. We will be 

having related activities in class as part of Relationship Week.

Parents’ Evening: Our parents’ evening will take place via Zoom video call on 

Wednesday 22nd February in the same manner as previous recent parents’ evenings. 

Full details will be sent out in next week’s newsletter. You will need to book your 

appointment via eSchools, so if you do not know your login details for this please 

contact your class teacher so they can send them out to you.

Parent Partnership: Our next Parent Partnership meeting is on Wednesday 22nd 

February. If there is anything you would like discussed please let your representative 

know.

World Book Day: World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March. Everyone is welcome to 

come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is a kind bear. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Seena, Pilots - Excellent work on what can be found in a woodland.

Aidan, Pilots - Joining in with the whole of his PE lesson.



Class News from Sailors Class
Sailors have been working on their personal, social, emotional development this week with a focus on 

brushing our teeth and how important it is! We had a go at brushing our own teeth as well as cleaning 

some dirty teeth in our sensory tuff tray! We also enjoyed brushing our dolls’ teeth as part of a role 

play activity too! We have also been looking at healthy eating and loved making pitta puppet faces! 
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